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Dated:-04-11-2022

TF-15/2

To,
Director (HR)
BSNL, C.O.
New Delhi.

Subject:- Request to review the allocation of seats for the induction training of JTO (T)
for the candidate of south zone. :

Respected Sir, .
- We are receiving several representation through mails and Telephone Calls from the

qualified candidates of JTO(T) LICE from south zone for re-allocation of seats in any training
centre located in south zone.

It is appreciable that all the candidates from Kerala and Karnataka have been allocated
seats for their training either at Tiruanathapuram or at Mysore, except 14 candidates from
Chennai and 8 candidates from Tamilnadu circle. These 22 candidates have been allocated
seats in Ghaziabad ALTTC. Among these 22 candidates 5 are women candidate with newly
born babies and kids.

The similar is the case of Andhra Pradesh and Telangana Circle too. Altogether 18
candidates from A.P. Circle and 25 including 6 women’s from Telangana have been allocated
seats for training at Ghaziabad. :

These candidates want re-allocation of seats in any training centre in south zone area.

One prominent training centre is at Minnambakkam (Chennai) which is capable to
complete the training of these candidates as the principal of the said training centre conveyed
on enquiry to our local representative that if Corporate office direct him to conduct training, it will
be done smoothly.

Under the situation we implore upon you to Kindly look into the matter with sympathetic
consideration and advise the authority concern to review and re-allocate the seats at TTC of
Chennai, Mysore or Tiruanthapurm. ‘ :

We will be highly obliged if the request of the candidates may kindly be consider
sympathetically consideration with positive outcome.

With profound regards,
“Yours faithfully,

%
(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary



